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The Baltimore City Office of the Inspector General is proud to announce its Internship 
Program is now accepting applications.  

The OIG investigates allegations of fraud, waste, abuse, and misconduct by City of Baltimore 
employees and contractors, which may involve violations of criminal law, civil statutes, City 
of Baltimore regulations or employee standards of conduct. Reports also include findings 
and recommendations regarding program weaknesses, contracting irregularities and other 
institutional problems that are discovered as a result of the investigations initiated by the 
OIG. 

Candidates for the internship must be of high moral character, ethical and committed to the 
success of Baltimore City.  Candidate consideration are based on the following requirements: 

 Currently enrolled in a 4-College or University in the City of Baltimore as a degree
seeking student

 Currently be an upper level student, junior and above to include graduate students
 Are in good academic standing with no less than a 3.0 GPA
 Have an interest in Criminal Justice, Public Administration, or Internal Compliance

All who are interested in this opportunity are invited to submit an application packet 
to include: 

 Resume
 Unofficial Transcript
 One (1) letter of recommendation
 A writing Sample

Applications must be submitted to Marubeth.Sanchez@baltimorecity.gov.  




